
I Josh Stimpson hereby resign from my position at the St. Francis Fire Department as of 

08/25/2025. It has been both an honor and a privilege to be a part of the department, 

but do to my personal life and lack of time to devote to the department I have decided it 

is time for me to resign, I’d like to thank everyone for being so kind and for providing me 

with such an amazing experience. 

 

Josh Stimpson  

 


